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Colorado Family Church's Youth Ministry held a fun Inter-Generational Brunch on Saturday, June 10, 

2017. The purpose was to bring all generations together to celebrate each other and True Parents, our 

founders. 

 

Yongil Fleisher, the Colorado Family Church's 

Youth Minister, began brunch with an opening 

prayer. He explained the brunch's purpose: Uniting 

Unificationists, regardless of age. Implementing 

the church growth strategy of Pastors Michael and 

Adonia Hentrich: making a happy, loving church 

that everyone wants to attend. 

 

The youth ministry supplied Austrian pancakes and 

guests brought potluck brunch items like bagels, 

scrambled eggs, strawberries, blueberries, bananas 

and yogurt. 

 

The brunch was held in the Colorado Family 

Church's new Welcome Center. There were about 

40 attendees; twice as many as expected. The 

atmosphere was so nice that no one wanted to 

leave. 

 

The youth ministry's next activity will be a grand 

barbecue at Dave and Christine Mahardy's house 

next month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


